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     Litchfield County met three times June 2015 New Hartford, July 2015 Goshen and January 2016 
Thomaston. The June meeting was to discuss the recent Legislative events. The July meeting was the 
Certification programs maiden voyage which I am happy to say has been embraced by most and the 
January meeting was to discuss the upcoming year of events. We have planned a meeting in April in 
Bethlehem where we will make plans for the coming year. Thank you all Anne-Marie Mastroianni 
Litchfield County Chair. 


